Caddo Sheriffa€™s Office announces holiday
closures

Thursday, December 22, 2011
All Caddo Sheriffa€™ s offices located in the Caddo Parish Courthouse will be open for normal business on Friday,
December, 23, and Friday, December 30.

Citizens having business at any of these offices, including Tax, Fines and Bonds, and Records, are asked to enter
through the Texas Street entrance or the Marshall Street basement entrance. All other entrances will be closed
because of no court business on these days.

The Sheriffa€™s Office courthouse offices will be closed for the Christmas and New Year's holidays on December
26 and January 2.




